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Calendar of Events

AUGUST
18 Car Show

25 Chicken Tour

SEPTEMBER
1 Club Meeting

5 Board Meeting
9 Autocross
14 Poker Night

15 Rt. 66 Tour

OCTOBER
6 Club Meeting

7 Autocross
12 Poker Night
20 Car Show

27 Qut & Back Drive

NOVEMBER
3 Club Meeting

7 Board Meeting

Time for another Car Show! - 11am. See page 5.
This time it is at the Southside Hooters!!

Take a tour to Eischens!
Meet at NW 39th and Portland at 9:30 am.

Breakfast at First Watch - 9 am.
On Penn and Memorial

What’s for dinner tonight?
Grady Buckhalter's Home at 7pm.

How many cones did you hit? - 8 am.
Sheriff's Training Center - NE 36th and Air Depot.

Texas Hold’em at its finest! 7pm See page 9.
Back at Richard Davis’ Poker Emporium.

Get your kicks on Route 66! See page 2.
Tour to Gar Woolies. Meet at 10am at Pops.

Breakfast at Ingrids- 9 am. See page 15.
Come have some German Food!

How many cones did you hit? - 11 am.
Sheriff's Training Center - NE 36th and Air Depot.

Texas Hold’em at its finest! 7pm.
Back at David Roy’s Poker Lounge.

Bricktown Charity Car Show. 10am
Across Street form Bricktown Ballpark.

Two Day Driving Event - 9 am.
Meet at Sears parking lot in Quail Springs Mall.

Breakfast at Golden Corral - 9 am.
On Northwest Expressway.

Time to plan next years events!
Richard Davis’ Home at 7pm.
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Editor’s Notes

his issue we have a great article

on the Porsche Parade in Salt

Lake City by Glen Hoskins. He

usually makes all the parades and he

has included another article and
pictures of his most recent trip.

Last month, the club took our annual
Route 66 drive to the Rock Cafe. It was
extremely hot so the A/C was on full
blast, but we had a great drive. We all
met up at Pops and got our usual
drinks and snacks. Then I led the way
down the mother road to the Rock
Cafe. Because of the heat, we all
decided to skip the usual stop at the
Round Barn.

When we arrived at the Rock Cafe, we
all took a little time to take pictures and
then noticed a group of about 30
motorcyclists entering the parking lot.
We decided to make a run into the

Brian Miller - War Whoop Editor

restaurant so we could all be seated.
We got there at just the right time as we
all got seated almost immediately.

It was nice to see David Tichenor and
his wife driving his black 944 on the
drive. Glad to see his car back on the
road. I hope he can now make more of
these drives!

Alot of us stopped off at Gar Woolies
on the way back into to town for some
ice cream. We have another Route 66
drive coming up in September to Gar
Woolies. Mark your calendars now and
plan to make the trip with your club.




¢".‘ |
75
v

=
¥

,

Photo by UBBBIE 1iic ..




President’s

Podium

s usual, some of my ramblings

in this column come from

reading articles in Car &
Driver, Road & Track, and others. I
don’t subscribe to these usually. I
prefer to wait until I am work
travelling and buy a few to read on
airplanes. This avoids some of the
boredom and gives uninterrupted time
to read cover to cover.

A recent periodical investigated the
reality about pure electric vehicles and
the supposed energy savings. I had
wondered about the math and
efficiency behind the generation and
distribution of the electricity on the
grid to enable charging of vehicles at
the individual consumer home. Since
more efficient 3 - phase electricity isn’t
available at residences, most charging
is done via 220v single phase, similar to
what the common electric dryer or
oven uses. So....there is the generation,
which can be coal, gas, nuclear, wind,
geothermal, or solar. There is
transmission, which involves
transforming the voltage to a lower
usable level but also creates energy
losses through heat and distance. Then
the battery charger also has losses due
to heat and inefficiency as well. The net
of all of this is that in some parts of the
country, ours included, the cost of
electricity makes the fully electric car

Louis Lackey - War Bonnet President

“equivalent” to anywhere from the
upper 30’s to lower 40’s in mpg. Only
in parts of the country serviced by
efficient generation, such as nuclear,
does the mpg equivalent significantly
exceed the good old Honda Civic and
similar cars. So before you run out and
buy a Chevy Volt for $40k or so, do
your homework and do the math. Yes,
it is certainly noble to do one’s part to
reduce the rate of fossil fuel
consumption, but the alternatives need
to be competitive at a rate that entices
the public. The current rate of hybrid
sales is only about 2.5% of the total. I'm
sure this will slowly grow, as will the
pure electric, but supply and demand
will always be king.

As some of you had the opportunity to
be there, we had a Driver’s Ed event in
the past and the Tesla folks brought the
Lotus based electric car for the club and
some potential buyers. It was a very
quick car, as full electrics have amazing
low end torque. It was hard to get used
to nothing but wind noise as we sped
around the track. I think I would add
the gas engine sound option that some
have available.



HOOTERS

CARSIW

|

August 18

South Hooters




(e | —— — | ——

As your Factory Authorized Porsche dealer, Bob Moore Porsche
is dedicated to the highest degree of customer service and
safisfaction, Our Porsche sales, service and ports specialists are
the most experienced onywhere, and os fellow Porsche
enthusiosts we're eager to help you get maximum enjoyment
out of your cor now and for years to come. Please accept our

invisation to come in and let us meet you. You'll be glad you did.

12920 N Broadway Ext « Oklchoma City 73114 » 800.999.1447 « 405.748.8000
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Between the

Cones
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WAAI BN reetings everyone, |
VAN WAL oy that summer has
whnny started and of course

here in Oklahoma the mornings
sometimes start off nice, but as some of
you also know that the summer is also
hot all day long. Like last summer, we
hit a new record of over fifty straight
days of over one hundred degree days. I
know that in the spring, everyone got
their Porsches out and ready to drive
them around and enjoy them like they
are supposed to, but as summer hits, it
gets too hot for some Porsches to get out
and have some fun. I'm hoping that
even though the heat is here that it does
not get as hot as last summer, but I'm
hoping that more people come out to as
many of the events they can, but
especially the autocrosses.

With the heat we have started back with
our summer hours in that we start
registration at eight in the morning and
the cut off time is at eight forty-five. We
hope to have the drivers meeting
around nine, but if some of you have
been out to the event, you know that
does not always happen. The way that
the times are, we set it up so that you get
in and done in a fashionable time and
out of the sun before it gets too hot to be
outside but it always depends on how

Matt Herndon

many cars show up. I know in the past
that our number of attendances kind of
drop in the summer, but thanks to our
usual’s for coming out and dealing with
the heat.

In the summer I'm going to try and set
up the track in a way that your tires will
be nice and warm but your car will not
over heat. I'm hoping that with this heat
we can have some fun and not over heat
anything or anyone.

Now with school out and kids not
having much to do you with their time,
it is a good idea to bring them out and
get them involved in cars or racing, not
just watching it on TV. As some of you
may have noticed we did schedule some
of the autocrosses this year on Saturdays
that way people that have Sundays
already scheduled for something can
come out and see what their car is able
to do.
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Full Service Car Wash & Detail Center

NOW OFFERING
Exterior Express

Exterior Wash & Towel Dry
6405 N May Ave 7224 W Hefner

5100 N Penn 208 S Air Depot ~ MWC

A\ Poker Night-
L Septemiber 14th

Richard Davis’ Ho




PARADE 2012

y trip to Porsche Parade 2012

in Salt Lake City, UT had a

passenger once again. My
wife Jeanette came along this year. Our
first night was in Boulder, CO. I have a
cousin who lives in Boulder and it was
great to eat dinner at the Boulder Café
on the mall in downtown Boulder. The
weather was perfect and we ate
outside.

The next day we were up early and
driving toward the Rocky Mountain
National Park. It is a great place to be
when the temps in OKC were well into
triple digits. To see snow in July is a
treat for flatlanders.

One reason we went the northern route
was to see the Dinosaur National Park.
There are two different entrances, one
in Colorado, one in Utah. The one in

—
e view was wonderful
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»
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By Glen Hoskins

Colorado is free and one does not
really see anything but remote
wilderness where dinosaur fossils have
been found. It is a very remote part of
the country and there are very few
people there. That is my type of
national park, free of people and cost.
We drove up on a road that is about 30
miles long and we saw way more cows
on the road than cars or people.

We spent the night in Vernal, UT just so
we could come back to the park the
next day and take a one mile hike to see
views that are like nothing else on the
planet. It is a one mile hike that is at
high altitude. The view is wonderful all
the way.

We walked one mile out and one mile
back. I have a picture of the two of us
breathing hard. Two 50 something
flatlanders walking a
mountain trail was fun,
but we were happy to get
back to the car and crank
up the air conditioning.
After that we went to the
Utah entrance. That is
where you can see and
touch a wall of real
fossils. It is a very
interesting place. There is
a small fee on the Utah
side entrance.



We drove on to Salt Lake City (SLC)
and arrived to find a great hotel room.
The Parade hotel was great, and I can’t
think of any complaint except maybe
the room refrigerator was almost too
cold. I got up early and got my car
washed before we went to registration.
My car was extra dirty. We saw a lot of
rain on the trip.

After registration, we explored SLC
some and found a great lunch spot.
That night was the welcome party held
at the hotel across the street. I saw
fellow WBR member John Temple
looking for a place to sit. | went out and
invited John and his family to join us. It
was one of the best welcome party
meals [ have ever been a part of. For the
first time in my 11 trips to Parade, I was
first in line for the banquet.

The next morning was the Concours. It
was a beautiful setting at the State
Capitol building and grounds. If you
want to see a lot of photos just go to the
PCA web site or Google Porsche
Parade 2012. There is simply not
enough space in the War Whoop to
cover it.

The next day was the rally, but we
opted to take a driving tour instead. It
was the longest drive of the 4 tours we
participated in. The drive to Bear Lake
is almost to Idaho. It is a long but fun
drive. The City of Garden City has a
nice park and they allowed us to park
there. We then went to an overlook and
took a photo with almost 100 Porsches.

The next day was the first day of the
autocross. This year for the first time
ever [ decided to not even bother with
the autocross. My 911 is a 1985 model.
Porsche national has decided that any
car that old must run in the production
class. Production class allows any tire,
so autocross sticky tires are allowed.
That is a 2 or 3 second advantage for
any car driving on real street tires.
There is no way to overcome that
advantage except to spend many
thousand dollars on wheels and tires
and shipping them to Parade to have a
chance to win a trophy. I just can’t see
that as logical. I decided another tour
made more sense. We did the Alpine
tour. I know now what Robert Redford
saw in the place. He named it

11



Sundance. It is his
headquarters for his
production company
and ski resort. We had
another great lunch
and wonderful drive.

John Temple and his
wife Johre made the
same tour. He was nice
enough to take a
picture of us at the
Sundance resort.

Next we took a ride to the top on the
ski lift. It was a nice ride up and back.

Since the competition event was the
second day of autocross, we went on
another tour. This time it was the High
Uinta tour. It was another great drive to
Mirror Lake. We ate lunch outside in 64
degree cool air next to a very pretty
lake. It was 104 degrees back in SLC
but it could not be prettier weather at
Mirror Lake.

Our final tour was the Canyons drive.
Just 35 miles from downtown SLC is an

[wo_cars that could

11,000 foot mountain with a great ski
resort named Snowbird. We took the
gondola to the top. More wonderful
scenery, more cool weather in July.

Back to the hotel and find a place in the
underground parking garage. I found a
great spot next to a car that looked
familiar. My car is in the front. The
other car is a European version and has
the side marker lights. There are a few
differences, but for the most part they
were twins.

We decided to not stay for the victory




We had a beautiful drive

banquet and headed for home on
Saturday. We also decided to make a
long day of driving to make the
Sunday drive easier. We took a
southern route to get back home. We
drove 918 miles to Hays, Kansas. That
is a long drive for one day but it
allowed us to get home by noon and
start the laundry and I got to mow the
yard.

Photo by Glen Hoskins

The total trip was 3,519 miles. I
averaged 24.7 MPG. The car performed
flawlessly. I wonder how many 27 year
old cars with 145,000 miles on the
original untouched engines can do
that.

The roads in Utah are great. Most of the
roads are smooth and wide. I wish
Oklahoma roads were as nice.

PORSCHE PARADE

SALT LAKE CITY 2012

13



‘=‘Quality OEM used part supplier

Oklahoma Forelgn
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Phone: Quality OEM used parts
800-462-2446
405-799-0644

We buy Clean Used Porsches
Porsche cars for sale-

Vehicle listings/Photos/Parts
search tool/all available online:

www.oklahomaforeign.com




MAINTENANCE | REPAIR | PERFORMANCE

p—i—L

COULUMONT S

INDEPENDENT PORSCHE SPECIALIST

=232-699 7

WWW.DUMONTSOKC.COM
712 W. CALIFORNIA ST OKLAHOMA CITY OK 73102

Breakfast
at Ingrid’s

German'Febd at its finest!

NOctober 6, 2012

9am
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Roster Report

e had an absolutely huge
turnout for the membership
appreciation dinner and
rally. We started off meeting up in the
parking lot on northwest 39th and
Portland to begin the rally. Since
Richard Davis had no one to ride with,
my son and I decided to ride with him
in his beautiful blue 928. The
Goodmans put together a very
challenging rally and we had a lot of
fun looking for clues and trying to
solve the puzzles as we drove around
Oklahoma City, Yukon and Edmond.
My son looked forward to the activities
and could not wait until the next
activity. These activities included a
horse shoe toss, throwing a bean bag
into a hole, and even a short golf
activity. I am sure everyone who
participated had a great time.

After the rally, we all met up at the
Hideaway Pizza in Edmond. We all
turned in our scoresheets and started
eating pizza and fried mushrooms and
cheese sticks. It was a perfect way to
end the rally.

The Goodmans spent some time
totalling up all the points and checking
everyones scores and in the end, Chad
Goodman won the rally and won the
first place prize of a dinner and movie
for two at the Warren Theater. Richard
Davis and myself were then named
second place winners and Richard won

16

Brian Miller - Membership Chairman

a one year membership in the club.
Everyone who participated will get a
free pass at an upcoming autocross. It
was a lot of fun and I know that my son
cannot wait until the next rally and
member appreciation dinner.

Membership is gradually increasing
and we are now back in the mid 150’s
for total membership. We have a
Hooters car show coming up, which is
always well attended and a couple of
tours as well. There is something for all
of us to enjoy, so come out and enjoy
your car before the colder weather
comes!

Here are the new members for this
issue: Jeffrey and Kathy Auchenbach
have joined with their 2008 Boxster,
and Clayton and Jessica Doss have
joined in a 1988 944 turbo. Richard
Haley has joined the club with a 1986
911 and our newest members is Donald
and Carrie Lemcool in a 2001 Boxster. I
would like to welcome all of them to
the War Bonnet Region of the Porsche
Club!



Photo by Austin Miller

We hada big turnout for the dinne

Brian Miller
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Board Meeting

Minutes

After some great All American pizza
the board meeting was assembled. In
attendence were, Louis Lacky, Chad
Goodman, Randal Goodman, Matt
Herndon, Richard Davis, Brian Miller,
and Floyd Carter. Not in attendence
were Grady Buckhalter, Stephen Hentz
and Steve Pistole.

The meeting started at 7:30. Jay Hanas
was not present to take the meeting
minutes and Richard Davis was the
only other person with a pencil and
paper so he got to do it.

Some of the members had Brian
Miller’s email address misspelled and
need to update their address books to
keep him in the loop when things are
discussed via email.

On upcoming events, Louis agreed to
send out an Email Blast to remind
members of the Fun Rally and Member
Appreciation Dinner. The prizes for the
solving the most Rally Riddles are
Dinner and a Movie for two at the
Warren Theater in Moore for first place,
1 year PCA membership renewal for
2nd place, and a free autocross voucher
for all participants. Hideaway Pizza in
Edmond no longer takes reservations,
so someone needs to go get the room
for our Member Appreciation Dinner
pizza feast.

The remaining years events were
reviewed...
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Jane Hahas - Secretary

Poker night is August 17th and will be
at Matt Herndon’s. The 18th is the
south side Hooter’s Car Show, and the
25th is the Chicken Run starting at
9:30am.

For Septmeber, Breakfast is on the 1st
and is at First Watch in the same center
as Cars and Coffee. The Board Meeting
is at Grady Buckhalter’s on the 5th.
Autocross is on the 9th. Poker is at
Richard Davis’ on the 14th and there
will be a Route 66 Tour to Gar Woolies
on the 15th.

As a tradition the October Breakfast is
at Ingrid’s Kitchen on the 6th. The
Autocross is on the 7th and starts at
1lam. Poker is on the 17th at David
Roy’s. The Bricktown Charity Car
Show is the 20th, and there is an Out-n-
Back Drive starting on the 27th.

November’s Breakfast is on the 3rd at
Golden Coral on NW Hwy. The Board
Meeting is the 7th at Richard Davis’s.
Autocross is on the 11th at 11am. PCA
Escape to the twisty roads of Arkansas
isthe 8,9, 10, and 11, and on the 16th is
Poker at Richard’s.



December’s Breakfast is at Baluu’s on
the 1st. The Christmas Party is the 8th.
Autocross the 9th, and Poker at
Richard’s on the 14th.

Glen Hoskins gave a report on this
Year’s Parade in Salt Lake City. He
liked the roads, the State Capital, but
reported that it was extremely hot.
Next years Parade will be in Michigan
and hopefully will be a lot cooler.

Bricktown Charity Car Show:

We need to find a food vendor that is a
Lower Bricktown Merchant for the
Lunch. Those with contacts in other car
clubs need to start reminding them of
the event now. We will provide a PDF

flyer as a download for members and
other clubs to use to help promote the
event. It was discussed to contact the
local Porsche shops and Bob Moore
Porsche. There were 51 participants last
year. Matt volunteered his company’s
garage to store items needed for the
show close to the venue in Bricktown.
And we need to get some great door
prizes to bring more people to the
charity event.

At 8:20 the Board Meeting adjourned.

Got a Smart Phone?

Get yourself a smart email account

=
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Sync Email, Contacts,
Calendar, Tasks, and
Notes wirelessly with
your desktop.

$5.99/mo
$71.88/yr
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MICHAEL SAVUTO, CPA, P.C.

4501 N. CLASSEN BLVD. SUITE 100, OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73118
Phone (405) 8§10-1351 Fax (405) §43-4543
Email savuto@#swbell.net

TAX CONSULTING AND PREPARATION, ENTITY
AND BUSINESS CONSULTING, FORENSIC
ACCOUNTING, LITIGATION SUPPORT, AND
QUICKBOOKS CERTIFIED PRO ADVISOR



WE'VE MOVED!

COME SEE US AT OUR ——
NEW LOCATION. =

NEW LOCATION
EasTt oFf KELLY BETWEEN i wesrvoor
15tH anp 33rD IN EDMOND, &

l- OLD LOCATION

CENTENNW RVD

33RD

CaLL or Stop BY!
Monbpay - Fripay 9 - 6 Sarurpay 9 - 1

AT PLANETO9ELEVEN WE CAN TAKE CARE OF
YOUR PORSCHE NEEDS LARGE AND SMALL
INCLUDING:

* PoRrscHE SERVICE

* Pre-owNED PoRrscHE CARsS

e New anD Usepo OEM PorscHeE PARTS
* RARE AND HARD-TO-FIND Usep PARTS

RAace CAR PREPARATION AND ALIGNMENT

405-330-9116

EEI_EV_E /M

AUTO SROUS LLC,

601 Westland Drive
Edmond, OK 73013
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WEMILLHELP you™
MAXIMMIZE YOUR
GROWTHMAND 5=

& MINIMIZE YOUR RISK..= 3

CALLDAVID
405-285-0283




CLASSIFIEDS

FREE Ads for War Bonnet Members

944 Cabriolet

Silver with black top. Excellent

condition, 71K miles.
Call Charles Palmer 580-317-5153 for
directions, or Harry 580-743-1148 for
technical info.

Saratoga
Glass Sunroof

Very nice condition,
came out of a 1986 944

Turbo, which had the
power sunroof.

Also comes with a
black Porsche sunroof
bag. Asking $500.00.

May fit other years and
even 968’s.

Contact Bruce Graham
Home: 405-844-0409

Cell: 405-517-4032
bsgraham92@hotmail.com

1984 928S

Gold/Champagne. 5000 miles on
complete drive train rebuild. 4.7 L
motor completely rebuilt with low

mileage torque tube. New spark plug
wires, new vacuum hoses,
transmission filter and fuel pump
with filter. Cooling system has been
converted to late model dual Porsche
928 electric fans. AC has been
converted to 134a refrigerant. Car is
well maintained with regulator
maintenance and oil changes.
Asking $8500 Call Matt Herndon if
you have questions 417-529-9632.

Send your ad to:
War Bonnet Ad
5816 NW 82nd St.
OKC, OK 73132

or email it to:
brianmiller3732@att.net
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2012 WAR BONNET BOARD OF DIRECTORS

24

2
9
2
e
8
G
a
3
<
O

President, Activities Committee

Louis Lackey 2013 - louis.lackey@anheuser-busch .com ...... 821-5392
V. President,
Grady Buckhalter 2012 - grady.buckhalter@gmail.com ....... 229-8192

Board Member
Steve Hintze 2014 - shintze@capitalwest.com ............... 235-5790

Board Member, Newsletter Editor, Membership Chairman
Brian Miller 2013 - brianmiller3732@att.net ................. 773-4816

Board Member
Chad Goodman 2014 - goodmanokc@cox.net............... 613-2692

Board Member
Steve Pistole 2014 - gohds1@coxnet ..................... 691-8852

Board Member
Matt Herndon 2013 - mherndon928@gmail.com ............. 529-9632

Board Member
Sidney Johnson 2012 - johnsonsi944@gmail.com . . .. .. .. 580/214-0956

Board Member
Richard Davis 2012 - rkd@zipbang.com .................... 819-5305

Club Secretary
Jane Hanas - rushie99@yahoo.com......................... 641-6631



ZONE 5 PRESIDENTS

ARK LA TEX

Kenneth A, Chandler ............

618 Elwood St. Shreveport, LA 71104
CIMARRON

Randy Kaplin ...................

8603 S Gary Ave., Tulsa, OK. 74137
COASTAL BEND

RussellAdams ..................
5363 Rustic Manor Dr., Brownsville, TX. 78526

HILL COUNTRY

Lenny Zwik ....................

4205 Range View, Austin, TX. 78730
LONE STAR

Lynn Friedman ..................

LONGHORN

Jack Merrell ....................

242 Tailwind Dr., Sequin, TX. 78155
MARDI GRAS

Richard Martin ..................

20 Versailles Blvd., New Orleans, LA 70125
MAVERICK

John Hamilton ..................

103 Clear Brook Ct., Southlake, TX. 76092
OZARK

ChuckWeeks ...................

14004 Shepard Dr. Little Rock, AR., 72223
WAR BONNET

Louis Lackey ...................

10513 Whitechapel, OKC, OK 73162

WHISKEY BAY

MichaelHamza ..................

1820 Bonin Rd., Youngsville, LA 70592

.............. 318-222-4400

bad968@bellsouth.net

............. 918-671-1840

.............. 956-592-3468

radams@rgu.rr.com

president@hcrpca.org

.............. 832-563-9577

bromelia@hal-pc.org

.............. 830-303-3640

jsmerr2@the-cia.net

............. 504-861-4175

rmmjr@cox.net

............. 817-907-7823

president@mav.pca.org

............. 501-580-4347

clweek@me.com

.............. 405-821-5392

louis.lackey@anheiser-busch.com

............. 337-857-7563

mhamza1@bellsouth.net
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